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We want to inform you that today on the 07.10.2016 at 18.30 in the club of the Chamber of Advocates of
RA will be conducted a session during which will be discussed the project of the law of RA “About foreign
investments”.  

The discussion will be conducted by an advocate, Ph.D. Aram Orbelyan. In the session of the Club will
also participate the employees of the Ministry of economy of RA, who can answer your questions.   

The discussion will take place in the Hall of the Chamber of Advocates of RA (address: Yerevan city,
Zaqyan 2 street, 4-th floor).

To register you can send an email to ani.gharibyan@advocates.am , noting the number of your license
and telephone number.  
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